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Decision:  New Business: Improving Bikeshare Locations at TTC Sites (submitted by 
Commissioner Mary Fragedakis) 
 
At its meeting on July 10, 2018, the TTC Board adopted the following member motion:  
 
1. The TTC should do its best to accommodate the requests of Bike Share Toronto and if it 

cannot for any given subway station, then the TTC should convene a meeting with Bike 
Share Toronto and the local ward Councillor to explore options. 
 

2. That staff report back to the TTC Board on its bike share location siting process.  
 




